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Easter Sunday  

27th March 2016 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 26th   9.00pm Easter Vigil 
Sun 27th 11.00am Thomas Gregan, Kilnasoolagh & deceased family members 
    Patrick Ryan, 111 Boheraraon 
    Jimmy and Betty Burke, Clenagh Hill  
    Deceased members of the Burke Family, Clenagh Hill. 
    Deceased members of the Greene Family, Ballysallagh   
    

Mon 28th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 29th 10.00am Daily Mass 
    7.00pm Jimmy Cusack, Ennis Road 
Wed 30th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Thur 31st 10.00am Sonny Moloney, 2 Kilnasoolagh Park  
Fri      1st 10.00am First Friday 
   7.00pm Michael McMahon, Ballygireen. Followed by Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament   
Sat  2nd  7.30pm Pakie Ryan, Shannon and Kilnasoolagh 
    Edward Guckian, Carrowmeer 
Sun  3rd 11.00am Sunday Mass 
                                          
Wells 
Sat 26th   6.30pm Weekend Mass  
Sun 27th  10.00am Easter Sunday  
Sat  2nd    6.30pm Weekend Mass  
Sun   3rd   10.00am Sunday Mass  
 
Carrigerry  
Sun 27th 9.00am Easter Sunday  
Sun 3rd  9.00am Coffey Family , Caherbane 
     Pat O’Donnell, Caherbane 

Last weekend’s + St Patrick’s Day Church Collections 
amounted to €2775.65.   Thank You  

Recent Deaths : Pray for the happy repose of the souls of  
 

Patsy O’Grady, father of Patrick O’Grady, Ballinacragga 
 

Mary Jane Kerns, (84), nee Corbett, formerly of Gort, Co Galway, passed 
away peacefully in her sleep at home in Gerrards Cross, Buckinghamshire,  
England on the 18th March. Muched loved and missed by her daughter Carmen 
Patrick, son-in-law Sean, and granddaughters Emer, Aislinn, Nell and Ollie.  
 

May they rest in peace. 

Dawn Mass on Easter Sunday  

 

We will gather on Easter Sunday 
morning at 6.00am to celebrate the 
Resurrection and break the Bread of 

the Eucharist together at Fenloe cemetery. The new 
day should begin to break in on our darkness at 
about 6.30am. By assembling in this sacred place in 
our parish we will unite our voices with those of our 
departed loved ones in proclaiming Resurrection and 
welcoming Christ our light who calls us out of dark-
ness into his own marvellous light. 

Priests’ Easter Collection will be taken up this 
weekend. Thank you for your continued support. 

We remember in our prayers the victims of the 
atrocities in Brussels and the victims of terrorist  

attacks all over the world.  

The Redemptorist Fathers are celebrating 150 
years of Promoting Devotion to Our Lady of 
Perpetual Help. Pope Francis has Blessed an 
Icon of our Lady of Perpetual Help to honour 
this occasion. Currently this Icon is on Pilgrim-
age to Cathedrals and Churches in Ireland.  

Carrigoran House is honoured to have the Icon in our Chapel on 
Tuesday March 29th.from 2:00 to 7:00 P.M. You are invited to 
visit the Chapel during these times for Private Prayer. The Re-
demptorist Priests will close the Day with Novena Prayers at 
7:00P.M. 

Fatima Hour: Saturday 2nd April :  
2-3pm. in Newmarket Church 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
  Our pot this week was  € 664.00        

Congratulations to our winner—Rebecca Halpin 
Winning ticket sold in EuroSpar 

Next Draw : Tuesday  29th March 2016 @ Spar 

Joint AGM of OBAIR NEWMARKET-ON-FERGUS LTD     
&     OBAIR ENVIRONMENT SERVICES LTD will be 
held in the Obair Building 0n Wednesday, 13th April 2016 
Commencing Promptly at 7.30pm.    All are Welcome 

***** 
GAA NEWS:  
Fixtures;  Friday March 25; 
Intermediate Clare Cup: NOF vs Ruan in Ruan at 16:45 
Saturday March 26; 
Senior Clare Cup: NOF vs Whitegate in NOF at 16:30. 
 

GAA Lotto: 
There was no winner of Sunday’s Lotto Jackpot to the value of €6950. 2, 
7, 11 & 16 were the numbers drawn at The Bellsfort Inn. To celebrate St 
Patrick’s Day and the Pakie Ryan Memorial Event we had five extra €40 
winners. Damien Hogan, Margaret Howard, Amanda Corry, Michelle 
Flanagan, Martin Lynch, Vivien Meehan, Mary Meehan, Anne Hogan, 
Catherine Hayes and Michael McNamara were this week’s €40 winners. 
Our next draw takes place on 27/03/16 at The Honk where the Jackpot 
will be €7100. 
 

Registration Night; 
Many thanks to all of you who attended our Registration night on Friday. 
Those who were unavailable to make it and who are keen to become mem-
bers of CLG Cora Chaitlín are asked to contact Chairperson Freddy McIn-
erney (086 224 5157). 
 

Easter Camp; 
Well done to all the boys and girls who participated in a very  
enjoyable Club Easter Activity Camp. The camp was superbly organised 
by Liam Clancy & Kevin Halpin. 

***** 
 

Daffodil Day 2016. 
€2,752 was collected in Newmarket on Fergus on 
Fri Mar 12th.  Thanks to all who contributed with 
donations, daffodils and collecting. Your support is 
most appreciated, Geraldine, Bridget and Mary 
 

***** 
Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire News 
Many thanks to everyone who made the recent Proclamation 
Day event at Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire such a success. A 
special word of thanks to the school Concert band under the 
direction of Andrew Jordan, the members of the Student 
Council and the pupils of Fifth and Sixth class together with 
their teachers, Annmarie Meehan and Moira McMahon and 
all of the staff. Thanks and congratulations to photographer 
Brain Arthur whose photos of the event featured in national 
media. Thanks to all the parents who baked for the event and 
to the fabulous Parents Council committee at the school who 
provided refreshments for the large gathering of attendees. It 
was an historic occasion for all of our school community. 
The Board of Management wishes everyone a very happy 
Easter. 

Bingo Wednesday night 8.30pm sharp. 
Jackpot now stands at a Whopping €7,450  
Proceeds on the night are in aid of Geraldine Hansbury's  
Humanitarian trip to an orphanage in the village of Pruzhany 
in the Brest region of Belarus, an area that was effected by the 
Chernobyl disaster. Your Support is greatly appreciated. 

***** 
‘Carrigoran House annual fundraising Spring Fair 
will be held on Sunday 10th April.  Fun Events – Pet Dog 
Show – Stalls—Bonny Baby – Garda Mounted Unit – 
Fire Services – Free Children’s Entertainment – Stilt 
Walkers – Magic Show – Juggling – Barbeque – Vintage 
Cars – All the Fun of the Fair!  Commencing at 1 pm 
 

***** 
Clare Haven Services Insights Programme - A free 
and confidential weekly programme for women who are 
or have been in an abusive domestic relationship will 
commence in Ennis in early April.  For further information 
please contact Clare Haven Services on 065 6842646  

***** 
 
Pride of Place competition 2016:  Expressions of interest are 
being sought from local communities, projects and housing 
estates around Clare who wish to participate in the IPB Pride of 
Place competition 2016 in association with Co-operation Ire-
land.  For further information please contact Philomena O’Con-
nell, Clare County Council at 065 6846511, email tour-
ism@clarecoco.ie  Closing date for receipt of expression of 
interests is 4.00pm on Thursday, 31st March, 2016. 
 

***** 
Clare Burren Marathon Challenge - Sat May 28th 2016:  The 
Burren, Ballyvaughan, Co. Clare.  Choice of Full, Half & 10K 
Mini marathons.  Walk - Jog - Run, both on & off road, across 
the beautiful Burren terrain.  Entry options & info: http://
www.clareburrenmarathonchallenge.com/ or phone 087 
7779714.  Charity Groups, individuals, runners, walkers - eve-
ryone welcome to take part. 

***** 
 

The Pioneer Total Abstinence Association will hold a 
special Mass in the near future to honour Silver and Gold 
recipients.  As we had Confirmation recently, some of the 
children might like to join.  Anybody interested, please 
contact Mary on 368287 or Bernadette on 368491. 

***** 
The Apostolic Work wish to thank everyone who  
supported their Display last week.  The amount  raised for 
the Missions was €2100.  New members are very  
welcome or if anybody would like to do sewing or  
knitting in their own home we would appreciate it. 

Honorary Membership now due. 
 

Community Centre News 
Easter Craft Market : this Sunday:11pm- 4pm 
With special visit from the Easter Bunny who will be  
giving out lots of chocolate and Face painting.  
                            Pop in and say Hello. 


